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Alyssa Bryant

From: Roberta Pirkola
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 1:52 PM
To: Alyssa Bryant
Subject: FW: Polymet permit application

 
 

From: larkspurherron@q.com [mailto:larkspurherron@q.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 1:43 PM 
To: Council <Council@duluthmn.gov> 
Subject: Polymet permit application 

 
Dear Duluth City Councilors, 
 
We fully support the Duluth for Clean Water's request for a full fact-based hearing before an impartial judge in 
advance of any decisions on Polymet's permit to mine application. This matter is so important to the future of 
the Lake Superior watershed that every Duluthian needs to weigh in on it. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Linda  & Norm Herron 
 
2617 E. Fifth St, 
Duluth, MN 55812  


